ROSELLE Bulletin











A Publication of the Roselle Public Schools Week of April 3

Weekly Update from the Administration

Dear Roselle Families.

As we finish the first week of online instruction, we want to reassure families that a quality education for all students remains our top priority.

We want to thank our students for doing a great job with completing their instructional packets for Weeks One, Two and Three. To parents/guardians: you have been terrific in assisting our students with their assignments. This is a difficult time for everyone. But, as we fully expected, we remain strong, together.

We know that shifting to online instruction might be challenging for some, but we believe that this is the best route to take at this time. Please know that the administration can be easily accessed at their district emails if you have any issues, questions or concerns.

The online instruction features pre-recorded lessons from teachers that will be available at any time through Google classroom in instances where households only have one online device. At Roselle Schools, we want to ensure equity for all of our students.

Speaking of equity, the district is proud to report that 1092 Chromebooks were distributed to families in need over a three-day period last week. Families that need internet access are encouraged to contact providers that are offering free internet and wi-fi services, such as, Verizon, Xfinity, and others.

We are glad to see that our dedicated and creative educators are finding ways to spread some positivity during this time of uncertainty.

This week, for example, students that are a part of Leonard V. Moore Middle School's "Generation On" club were busy making electronic thank you cards to send to hospitals, first aid responders and other members of service.

Many of our students and staff participated in National Autism Awareness Day on April 2 by "lighting it up blue" on social media and the staff at the Kindergarten Success Academy created a fun bingo activity for their students to enjoy.



We are happy to see that our schools continue to stay connected; it is a crucial aspect of the education of our students.

Please note that Spring Break will still take place as scheduled from Friday, April 10 through Friday, April 17. Students will resume their online instruction starting Monday, April 20. We are glad to say that free graband-go breakfast and lunch will still available for all Roselle Public Schools students over Spring Break at Abraham Clark High School. Pickup for breakfast is from 7-9 a.m. and lunch is 11 a.m.-1 p.m. Please note: there will be no food served on Friday, April 10.

As always, thank you for your patience and understanding. We are very proud of our school community.

Stay safe,



DR. JAMES BAKER Interim Superintendent



DR. LISSETTE GONZALEZ-PEREZ Assistant Superintendent

